
Dear Danbury Parent/Guardian: 
 
Health Screenings will begin each fall, please contact your office by the end of the 2nd week of 
school if you do not want your child to participate.  Vision and hearing will be tested in 
preschool, kindergarten, grades 1, 3, 5, 7(vision only), and 9 grades, and if you are new to our 
district.  You will receive a confidential referral letter in the mail if your child was unable to pass 
the vision or hearing tests.  Height and weight will be measured privately in grades K-5 and 
results will be kept confidential.   
 
Sincerely, 
Allison Holzaepfel MSN, RN    
Danbury School Nurse 
9451 E. Harbor Rd. 
Marblehead, OH 43440 
holzaepfela@danbury.k12.oh.us 
419-798-4081 
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